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Thank you, everyone, for your great support in July and August.  

We had a lot of short-term young students, and you opened 

your homes to them willingly.  We are very grateful. 

Most of you are having a homestay rest now, as our numbers 

are low again, unfortunately, until January. 

We have had wonderful feedback from those students about 

their Homestay experience, and rest assured we could not run 

our school without you. 

Also, we are hunting for hundreds of dollars worth of RELA 

library books and readers.  If any of your students have left our 

books in your home, can you please bring them back to us. 

 

A few reminders: 

 A few useful links on our website. Please look at these when you have students. 

 

Change in 

Circumstances: 

Please kindly email and let 

us know if: 

 

You adopt a new family pet 

 

A family member leaves the 

nest or returns home 

 

You’re hosting another 

International student 

You change your phone 

number or email address 

You no longer wish to host 

for RELA 

Confirmed Groups: 

October 4 

Lycee du Grand Noumea 

from New Caledonia 

October 8 

Koumac and Kaala Gomen 

from New Caledonia 

 

http://rela.co.nz/rela-news/thisweekactvities/ After school and weekend activity schedule  

http://rela.co.nz/rela-news/weeklynotices/ What’s happening in Rotorua / students coming and 

going 

http://rela.co.nz/about-rela/english-with-activities/ I-3pm English with Activities schedule  

The website is updated every Thursday.   

• Thank you for sending quick email replies when we email to 

tell you your students’ arrival or departure information.  It’s 

important to know these messages have been received, 

otherwise we need to call you to confirm.   

• You can call the RELA number between 8am – 5pm if you 

need to get a message to your student.   Letitia or Reiko 

(whoever answers the phone) can pass it on.   

• Please do not park in the school drive ways or where there 

are no actual parking lines.  We have quite a lot of 

congestion and near misses due to people stopping to let 

their students out in these places, then reversing back into 

the road access. 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please help us to keep the school driveways clear at all times.  Remember to travel in the direction of 

the marked arrows. 

We appreciate your consideration in helping to keep the traffic flowing safely.  

Many thanks to you all 

Chris and Teri and the RELA Team 


